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MELVINE THOGO WANGARI, THE 2ND

FEMALE UNSA CHAIRPERSON

SWORN IN

Melvine Thogo Wangari, has been

announced and sworn in as the new

Incoming chair of the University of Nairobi

Students Association 2022.





This was revealed on Saturday, March 26,

2022 at UoN’s Taifa Hall after the 39

electors from faculties and campuses

elected team Melvine with a win of 24

votes.

 

Read More

UON WINS MOOT COURT

COMPETITION



For the first time ever, UoN Law students

won the 10th edition of the moot court

competition.





Trevah Kamau won the overall best

researcher while Yvonne Sarange and

Joseph Njapit won the overall best

oralists.

 

Read More

 

STUDENTS SENSITIZED ON HEALTH

ISSUES

On March 31, 2022, University of Nairobi

students were taken through a two-hour

interactive session discussing issues of

sexual and reproductive health among the

youth, Gender-Based Violence, alcohol

and drug abuse.

 

Read More
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